
 
 

Napaam, Tezpur, Assam: 784028 

Email- codl@tezu.ernet.in/codldirector@teu.ernet.in 

Contact- 03712275350/57/51 

NOTICE 
Dated- 06/12/2019 

This is for the information of the concerned learners of CODL who had applied for accommodation for 
examination in Tezpur University for the ensuing Autumn Semester End Examination 2019 of CODL, we 
regret to inform you that due to severe crisis and unavailability of hostels (both male and female) in the 
University campus, accommodation cannot be provided for the said examination in the campus. 

Concerned learners are requested to arrange for their own accommodation for appearing the 
examination during the said period. 

 

Sd/- 
Director 
CODL 

 


